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Facilities Services 

Electrical Problems, New Installations, & Wiring Changes 

The Facilities Services Department must make, approve, or supervise any changes to the electrical wiring 

within buildings. This includes installation of wiring for security systems and wiring for data/voice/video 

transmission. To obtain service, call the Work Order Office, 974-2347. New installations/changes and 

general problems with electrical service should be discussed with Electrical Services (132 Facilities 

Services Building, 974-2505). 


